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Enrollment has been steadily climbing and 

we are currently over half full. Praise the Lord!! If 

you know someone who is thinking about applying 

encourage them to contact us.  

We will begin the process for interviewing teachers in 

the next several weeks.  We are seeking teachers who 

first and foremost love the Lord, and also have a 

passion for teaching. You can find the job description 

on the website.  

Our BACKYARD MISSONARIES – just 

finished the Children’s Fair. They were busy handing 

out popcorn, packets for the Color Run, registration 

forms, and many conversations with people! Great 

job ladies!! CONGRATULATIONS to Dan Sandeen  - the 

WINNER of our summer basket donated by Nikkel Tile 

Inc.    

Registration will remain open, and applications 

 can be accessed on our website or at Grace Bible’s  
information center.  

 

 

 

HIGHLIGHTS & PRAISES 

 May is here and we are gearing up for warm weather, 

sunshine and our next event.   

Coffee and Conversation is May 18th from 6 – 7:30 

at Grace Bible Chapel. Come visit some of the Board 

members, and families currently enrolled. Bring the kids so 

they can meet each other and play in the gym or outside.  

This is also a great time to bring a friend who has shown 

interest in the school and would like more information.  We 

hope you will join us for a time of fellowship and 

conversation.  Thanks to Mississippi Cakes for donating 

cupcakes! 

Looking ahead to June: 26th is the Color Run.  The 

promotion and interest has been tremendous.   Volunteers 

are needed for this event to go off without any hitches. 

Please contact  Kassie at 218-244-9074 or  Email: 

kassiegrossman@gmail.com  to sign up! WE NEED YOU!!  

 

  

 Interviews for teachers and other staff will be fruitful. 

 Start -up costs monetary gifts for materials and 

equipment will be provided.  

  To be sensitive to the Lord’s leading. 

 For the Board and teams to keep our Lord and Savior 

Jesus Christ as the center of all we do,  and that he is 

Glorified.  

 For families as they make decisions for their children 

Come join us at Grace Bible  the first Tuesday of each 

month at 4pm to pray together for our community, 

churches, schools, or world events.     

 

 

 

WHAT’S NEXT 

GIVING 
 To give a special or ongoing gift that will directly influence 

and support a safe, healthy school environment.   

Secure online gifts can be made at lighthousecamn.org  or a 

check made out to: Lighthouse Christian Academy, 2452 Cty. 

Rd. 76. Grand Rapids, MN.   

 

 

PRAYER & PRAISE 

Kassie, Rachel 

and the  whole 

marketing team 

hard at work 

planning events! 

We thank God 

for you! 

http://www.lighthousecamn.org/

